
From:
To:

Subject:
Date:

Gami, Bharat
Tim Yahn

Status of B-22-322 for reconstruction of collapsed slab at Allure
Wednesday, March 30, 2022 11:44:23 AM

Hi Tim:

The permit for demolition of collapsed slab (B-22-169) asked BLT/HRSE to clarify how they would
ensure the City that there are no other areas that are either incorrectly constructed or missing
required elements before the issuance of next phase of permit to reconstruct the collapsed slab. 
They were also asked to clarify the proposed path forward for testing and analyzing existing upper
slab that remains in place adjacent to the collapse area but not constructed in accordance with the
approved shop drawings.

It is WJE’s opinion that Nondestructive testing (NDT) needs to be done prior to issuance of permit. 
NDT may indicate an issue that the reconstruction/repair detail does not address.  Area limits of 
NDT/GPR have not been finalized yet.  A permit will be issued once WJE is satisfied with the extent of 
reconstruction shown in plans based on review of NDT/GPR test results and their ongoing 
investigation.  Thank you very much.

With best regards

Bharat Gami
Chief Building Official

City of Stamford
Building Department
888 Washington Boulevard, 7th Floor
Stamford CT 06901
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